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Invitation to Bid for the Procurement of 

Contracting of the Services of Outsourced Personnel of the Office of Consular Affairs- Aseana 

and Consular Offices for 16 May 2023 to 31 December 2023 

 

1. The Department of Foreign Affairs, through the authorized appropriations under the FY 2022 

Continuing Appropriations and Passport Revolving Funds intends to apply the sum of Thirty Four 

Million Nine Hundred Thirty One Thousand Nine Hundred Eighty Seven Pesos and 85/100 (PhP 

PhP34,931,987.85) only being the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) to payments under the 

contract for the Contracting of the Services of Outsourced Personnel of the Office of Consular 

Affairs for 16 May 2023 to 31 December 2023. Bids received in excess of the ABC shall be  

      automatically rejected at bid opening. 

 

2. The Department of Foreign Affairs now invites bids for the “Procurement of Contracting of the 

Services of Outsourced Personnel of the Office of Consular Affairs for 16 May 2023 to 31 

December 2023”, described as follows: 

 

Lot 

No. 

 

Project Specification  

Approved Budget for the 

Contract (PhP) 

Non-

refundable Bid 

Fee (PhP) 

1 

 

“Procurement Contracting 

Services of Outsourced Personnel 

of the Office of Consular Affairs 

for 16 May 2023 to 31 December 

2023”  

PhP34,931,987.85 Php 25,000.00 

 

3. Delivery of the Goods is stated on the Technical Specifications. The description of an eligible bidder 

is contained in the Bidding Documents, particularly, in Section II (Instructions to Bidders).  

 

4. Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures using a non-discretionary 

“pass/fail” criterion as specified in the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) of 

Republic Act (RA) No. 9184. 

 

Bidding is open to all interested bidders, whether local or foreign, subject to the conditions for 

eligibility provided in the 2016 revised IRR of RA No. 9184. 

 

5. Prospective Bidders may obtain further information from the Department of Foreign Affairs and 

inspect the Bidding Documents at 2330 Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City, 1300 during 8:00 a.m. to 

5:00 p.m. 

 

6. A complete set of Bidding Documents may be acquired by interested Bidders on 05 April 2023, 

from the BAC Secretariat and at https://dfa.gov.ph/ongoing-projects. 

 

7. It may also be downloaded free of charge from the website of the Philippine Government Electronic 

Procurement System (PhilGEPS) and the website of the Procuring Entity, provided that Bidders 

shall pay the applicable fee for the Bidding Documents not later than the submission of their bids. 

 




